
  

TMPIS /CIR/70/22-23                           Date: 22nd August, 2022  

Dear Parents,  

Greetings from T.M. Patel International School  

 We at T M Patel International School are glad to introduce Health Basix – Health Monitoring 

Assessment for students. 

This is to inform you about the Health Assessment for your ward will be on 23rd and 24th of August 
at T. M. Patel International School, by Health Basix as a routine check-up as per CBSE norms. 
At the end of the Assessment, the School and Parent will receive a detailed report on the health 
status of the child.  

Health Assessment will take place at the school premises as per school timings.  

Health Assessment will include: 

• Clinical Examination 

• Nutritional / Movement / Sleep Assessment 

• Oral and Dental Examination 

• Vision 

We humbly request you to avoid absenteeism of your ward during these days, as they will lose out 

on an important comprehensive health assessment. 

With Warm Regards,  

Principal  


